
25TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

The Lord of the Oppressed
Jesus said to his disciples: "You cannot be the slave both of
God and of money". Thank God all of us are much better
off today than we were in past generations and even better
off than we ever expected to be. This brings with it a sense
of security and lessens people's anxiety about the future. But
it also can bring with it a sense of self-sufficiency in which
we think that we are in need of no one, not even God. We
become selfish, and the more we have the more we want.
The challenge of the Gospel today is to be thankful for all
we have and to learn to share it with those who are in need.
When we become selfish with our money, we also become
selfish with our time and this has a serious effect on our
marriage and family relationships and the quality of our
lives together becomes less loving. We also refuse to give
time to building up our parish community because we are
too busy or too important.
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25TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Greenlough Masses: 23rd - 29th September
Monday 23rd - Thursday 26th: 9.00am

Thursday: Adoration to 6.00pm
Friday 27th: 7.30pm

Saturday 28th: 10.00am; Vigil,7.30pm

Sunday 29th: 9.00am & 11.00am (Children's Liturgy)

Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 27th September at 7.30pm  for Kathleen Downey, 

her husband John and daughters Kathleen & Celine, RIP

Saturday 28th Sept at 7.30pm for Michael McCullagh, RIP

Sunday 29th Sept at 11.0am for Henry Hugh Larkin, RIP

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule: 23rd - 29th September
Monday & Wednesday: 9.15am in Mayogall Hall.

Thursday & Friday: No Masses
Friday 27th: Adoration, 9.30am - 5.00pm. 

Saturday: Vigil, 7.00pm; 
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am in Lavey Club

CHANGE OF DATE
Gathering with the Bereaved
facilitated by Hugo MacOscar will
now be on Wednesday 9th October

at 7.30pm in the Quiet Room. 

Please note the Parish Office will be closed
this Monday 23rd September. 

Parish Newsletter. Please have all items in
by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank You.
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com.

Bethany Bereavement Support Group
There will be a meeting in the Church on

Monday 23rd September at 7.00pm.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Greenlough Church Collections - 15/9/2019
Weekly/Mthly/Cash: £1203.05. Building Fund: £424.57.

Thank you for your generosity.

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine
Saturday 28th September, led by Bishop Donal McKeown.
Stations of the Cross 2pm, Mass 3pm, with Sacrament of the
Sick. Buses will travel, with a variety of pick-up points.  

Contact: Fr Patrick Lagan for further details.
Tel: 028 7126 2894. Email: steugenes@btconnect.com

Termonbacca Carmelite Retreat Centre, Derry
Saturday 28th September, 10.30am –  5.30pm: “Hope in
Darkness” – A Journey with St Therese. A day of healing
and prayer, suitable for families and individuals. 

Light lunch provided. Tel 028 7126 2512.

Irish Pilgrimage Trust Pilgrimage to Lourdes, Easter 2020
Applications are invited from/for young people (11-30 years) with a medical
condition, physical disability, illness, learning disability, social or emotional
need. Applications also invited for very seriously ill
children under the age of 11, accompanied by a parent
or close relative. Those over 11 years travel without
their family but are accompanied by experienced adult
carers. Those participating have the opportunity to
make new friends, increase their social skills and
confidence. The pilgrimage can also provide respite for
parents/carers. The IPT covers the cost of those
young people selected to travel. Contact Maureen
Devine after 5pm (07717732550) or Mary Dunnion (00353877962047) for
further details and an application form. Closing date for applications: 31st
October. Volunteers, particularly male, are also required; training will be
offered. More details can be found on www.irishpilgrimagetrust.ie 

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life
Our parish monthly day of prayer takes place 

next Sunday 29th September.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC. 
Lotto 16/9: 2, 4, 10 & 17. Not Won. £25:

Brigid O’Neill & Danielle Murray. Jackpot: £1650.00.

YOGA - Thursday evenings 6.30pm - 7.30pm
in Clady Hall. Everyone Welcome. Further
enquiries contact Brenda: 07549 838283. 

THORNHILL MINISTRIES
Thornhill House 121 Culmore Road, Derry BT48 8JF

Spiritual Reading Book Club: For
anyone interested in spiritual-

religious writings, our Book Club will
review books and help us stay in

touch with current issues and
theology. September: 'The

Beatitudes of Pope Francis' by
Aidan Donaldson & October: 'Heart Speaks to Heart' by

Dermot Mansfield (The story of John Henry Newman).
Copies of books available for purchase. Please let us know if
you would like to join our club! Dates this term: Tuesdays
24th September, 22nd October & 19th November. Time:
10:30am - 11:45 am. Suggested Offering: £5. All welcome.

For more information, telephone: 028 7135 1233. 
Email: thornhillministries@derrydiocese.org 

or visit: www.thornhillministries.co.uk.

Texas Hold’em Night
Saturday 28th September 
Mayogall Hall at 9.00pm

£20 Entry & one optional rebuy £20
Bonus chips if seated for first hand.

Light Supper Provided.

Proceeds in aid of 
Lavey Church Building Fund.


